March 20, 2020

TOWN OF MAXTON
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Due to the recent pandemic health threat of COVID-19, the Town of Maxton administrative office will be closed to the general public. As a precautionary measure for customers and staff, we are requesting all customers to pay utility bills
· Online: https://www.paybill.com/townofmaxton
· Telephone: 1-866-822-2188 
· Place payments in the Drop Box located on back door. CHECKS OR MONEY ORDERS ONLY
·  NO CASH IN DROP BOX!!

For Emergencies please contact the town office at 910-844-5231 or the Maxton Police Department at 910-844-5667.
